
 
 
It is my honour to be the Chairman of Associate Members Committee for Session 
2009/2010. I would like to express my thanks to our Past Chairmen and Committee 
Members for the quality work and achievement recently for which have fostered a 
supportive working culture and laid down a firm milestone for our further 
developments. 
 
Upholding the rolling plan of the Committee, we shall continue to endeavour our 
resources by collaborating with various Divisions/Committees, professional/academic 
bodies in organizing joint seminars, conferences and forums for the benefit of the 
Associate Members and to enhance their knowledge and skills. 
 
In view of the number of Associate Members have been significantly decreasing 
within the past decade, it is a matter of urgency to improve our membership status by 
seeking public recognition with timely improvement of our services to all Associate 
Members. 
 
One of the key goals of the Committee is to improve the image of Associate Members 
to the community and build up their standing status within the social issues. With all 
these initiatives in mind, I am aware of the challenges ahead, it will be an exiting year 
within the session but I am prepare in dealing with it. 
 
I treasure the support and contribution from both your active participation and would 
be grateful if you could provide your views and feedbacks so that it can facilitate our 
improvement of the quality of our works accordingly. 
 
 

 
 


